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5 June 2002

Dear Sri Chinmoy,

I wish to thank you for the book "Kofi Annan: Cynosure-Eyes".
Your beautiful quotations and generous words are inspiring to me,
and your selection of photos very evocative of the many roles of the
Secretary-General.

I appreciate your dedication to the United Nations and its goals
over many years.

With all best wishes.

Sri Chinmoy K. Ghose
Sri Chinmoy Centre
Jamaica Hills

Yours sincerely,

"KofTA. Annan
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]amaica, NY 11432

May 13*, 2002

Mrs. Nane Annan
3 Sutton Place
New York, NY 10022

Dear Mrs. Annan,

A friend of mine has given me this book. I was thrilled to see it. Now I
would like to share it with you. I have been working as the Logistics Manager for
the Children's Forum for UNICEF. I also had the great honour to escort you into
the room and also out to your car at the "Say Yes" Closing Ceremony recently at
Manhattan Center.

With my sincere admiration,

Yours truly,

Natabara Rollosson
(917-612-3000)
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UNICEF House
3 United Nations Plaza
New York, NY 10017
Tel: (212) 326-7176
Fax:(212)326-7315
Cell: (917) 612-3000
nrollosson@unicef.org
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